Dan Jungert

I believe it could be beneficial to limit pack size and definitely look at the number of packs, the
number allowed is way to many considering the size of land available and what is happening in the
surrounding states with elk and deer herds. U can't over look what other states are struggling with
let's not find out on are own, talk to idaho fish and wildlife officials.



